
February 8, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 For the past three years, Montezuma-Cortez High School has created an event to keep 

students safe on the night of Prom, and it has been a huge success.  With around 80 students 

attending last year’s After Prom, we were able to keep the dangers of Prom night to a minimum 

and provide students with a fun and safe way to hang out with each other.  We are excited to 

raise the bar on this year’s event, and we hope you will help us to make this year’s After Prom 

a success. 

 The After Prom event will be April 22/23 from midnight to 3am at Montezuma-Cortez 

High School.  Attached is a brochure that provides information about the event and what it will 

entail.  In order to draw students in and get them to stay all night, we need some large-value 

items to offer as prizes for our end-of-night raffle.  We would like to be able to offer three to 

four large prize packages that include items that teens will want, and the greater the value, the 

more likely they are to attend and stay.  Would you please consider offering a donation of such 

an item or items or money to help us?  We are looking for items like outdoor gear, electronic 

devices, and items for college students, anything that teens will value.  The date is fast ap-

proaching, so we ask that you consider a donation and contact us at your earliest convenience.  

Email me at afterprom@mchsdrama.org or call us at (970)565-3722 ext 2114.  Go to 

www.mchsdrama.org for more information.  Thank you for your support! 
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